
 

Revenue Department News 

 
 

News No.   :  47/2018 
Date           : 30th September 2018 
Subject       : The Revenue Department announced the provider of downtown Value added  
                    tax Refund for Tourists (VRT) service 
.................................................................................................................... .............................................................     

From 7th to 17th September 2018, The Revenue Department opened to the public   
the application for providing downtown VAT Refund for Tourists (VRT) service under             
the six-month pilot project which runs from 1st October 2018 to 31st March 2019. 

The Revenue Department received three applications and granted approval to 
Counter Service Co., Ltd. The company will offer the VRT service at three locations:                
7-11 Lido Cinema, 7-11 Bangkok Night Bazaar, and 7-11 Padung Dao. The pilot project          
will run for six months from 1st October 2018 to 31st March 2019. The Revenue Department       
will then evaluate the project and report to the Ministry of Finance to decide whether         
the initiative should be permanent. The Revenue Department has provided information        
on downtown VRT on its official website www.rd.go.th/vrt and the selected downtown        
VRT agent will publicize further information to tourists. 

For further enquiries, please contact RD Intelligence Center Tel. 1161. 
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